
 

December 2023 

Project Notice – Surrey Langley SkyTrain Extension  
Fraser Highway Distribution Line Relocation  

We’re working closely with the Surrey Langley SkyTrain Project team to accommodate the extension of 
SkyTrain into Langley by making modifications to some of our existing power lines and structures along Fraser 
Highway between 140th Street and 203rd Street. This project will ensure that the lines continue to provide safe 
and reliable power to residents and businesses in the Lower Mainland and allow for the safe construction of 
the SkyTrain around the power lines.   
 

What's new  
Communications will begin in December 2023 with ongoing updates as work progresses.  We’ll work with key 
stakeholders, residents, and businesses located near the project to keep you informed of our work.  
 

What we're doing  
Our work will include vegetation clearing and the relocation of our poles and power lines from the north side of 
Fraser Highway to the south side to align with the SkyTrain extension.  
 

Where we'll be working  
We’ll work on our existing power lines and structures along Fraser Highway between 140th St and 203rd St.   
  

Targeted project dates include:  
• Mid to late December 2023: Potential start of vegetation clearing.  
• January 2024: Potential start of BC Hydro work will take place in two sections.  

o West Section – 148th St. to 176th St.  
o East Section – 176th St. and 203rd St.  

Contact  
If you have any questions or would like more information about the work to relocate the power lines and 
equipment, please contact us at 1-866-647-3334 or projects@bchydro.com. Look for additional updates at 
bchydro.com/skytrain.  
 

For inquiries directly related to the SkyTrain extension project, please contact 
surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca   
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